Message from Millbrook Middle School’s Nurses

· This is pertaining to ALL incoming 6th grade students.  If your student has not received the TDAP vaccination or (tetanus booster shot) which is required by law to enter 6th grade.  This is a reminder to please do so prior to the start of the school year which is August 8th.  Please send all updated blue slips/shot records to the school with your student attention school nurse.

· Nurse Erin and Nurse Lindy will be back on school campus starting Monday August 1st.  They will be taking in student medications on the following days and times:
Monday August 1st 1:00-2:30
Tuesday August 2nd 8:00-11:00 & 12:30-2:30
Wednesday August 3rd 1:00-2:30
Thursday August 4th Open House 1:00-7:00 (Dinner Break 4:30-5:00)
Friday August 5th 12:30-2:30
A few reminders when bringing medications 
· You must have a PPA form filled by the student’s physician for each medication. To obtain a PPA form please visit www.elmoreco.com and go under the health tab.
· Any over the counter medications must also have a PPA form filled out by the student’s physician.  Examples of over-the-counter medications are Tylenol, Ibuprofen, Aleve, Advil, Midol, Tums, Pepto, Cough Drops, Benadryl, any eye drops, nasal drops or creams and so on.  The school nurse CAN NOT and WILL NOT give any medication without the proper documentation.
· When bringing over-the-counter medications to the school nurse the medication must be a new unopened box or bottle.  The name of the medication on the box should match what the physician has written on the PPA.  
Please don’t hesitate to contact Nurse Erin or Nurse Lindy if you should have any questions at 285-2100 ext 63007


         
